
We have the opportunity to help our amazing teachers and staff “Stay Afloat” during 
Teacher Appreciation Week, April 29- May 3. 

 
 
 
During the week we hope to provide them with yummy treats and a meal to show how 
grateful we are. Please click the link below to sign up for items to donate in order to 
make this happen! 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4EAFA929A2FDC16-48858266-teacher 
 
 
Please contact Nicole Heath with any questions or if you would like to be more involved 
with teacher appreciation week. 435-862-7331 
 


